
TO: ALL BIDDERS     DATE: 24 JULY 2017 

 

FROM: NSPA PROCUREMENT 

SUBJECT: RFP – DWI17001 

 

EXTENSION TO RFP RESPONSE DATE 

 

Please be advised that NSPA has extended the Offer 
Closing Date. 
 
RFP Cover Page 

 
Delete: 04 August at 24:00 hrs “Luxembourg time” 
 
Insert: 16 August at 24:00 hrs “Luxembourg time” 

 
This is to allow Bidders more time to consider both the 
answers to the clarification questions and addendums to 
the Statement of Work. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Douglas Wiles 

Senior Procurement Officer 


